
 

 

 Ref: Number Day/wholeschool/agb 
 
 
 
31st January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Wednesday 12th February, we will be taking part in Number Day to raise much needed 
funds for the NSPCC. 
 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive ‘can do’ attitude 
towards it. It also gives children the opportunity to apply mathematical skills whilst raising 
funds and supporting such an amazing charity at the same time. We are planning a fun day 
full of exciting maths activities across KS1 and KS2. Each class will take part in a variety of 
quizzes, puzzles and games. 
 
As part of Number Day, we are asking children to dress up and wear an item of clothing with 
a number on it.  This can be a favourite sports top or cap, or even a onesie. Or why not get 
more creative and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even become a human-sized calculator or 
dice! Children can also come as their favourite Rockstar. Be as creative as you want! 
 
TT Rockstar’s are also doing a NSPCC Rocks against other schools, which we are 
enrolled in, so it would be fantastic if you could get your kids on that too (it ends at 
7:30pm so try and promote it to get them on it at home as well).  
 
In support of this day, and to help raise those much-needed funds for the NSPCC, we are 
asking for a suggested donation of £1. 
 
We are all very much looking forward to a fun day full of marvellous maths activities and 
would love everyone in the school to take part in this special day. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 


